
 

 

 VILLAGE OF WRIGHTSTOWN 

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

 The Village Board of the Village of Wrightstown held a public hearing on September 17, 2024 

at 6:00 p.m. at the Village Hall, 352 High Street, Wrightstown, Wisconsin,  

concerning a proposed Planned Development District on Parcels VW-W180-2 and VW-W180-5. 

 A copy of the proposed Planned Development District Ordinance No. 09172024 

is available for inspection during regular business hours at the office of the Village Clerk, 352 High 

Street, Wrightstown, Wisconsin. 

              

 Shelia Bowers, Village Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

Dates of Publication:  08/14/2024, 08/21/2024 & 08/28/2024 

 


